
 
 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

The Honorable Kay Granger                                             The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman                                                                      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                           Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 United States Capitol Building                               H-307 United States Capitol Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                                     Washington, DC 20515 

 

RE: Congressman Al Green Appropriations Requests for the House Appropriations Committee 

Subcommittee on Energy and Water Development and Related Agencies.  

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Space Healthcare and Training Program in fiscal year 2024. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Baylor College of Medicine, located at One Baylor 

Plaza, Houston, Texas 77030. The funding will provide the necessary biomedical components for 

the commercial space sector, leverage existing resources, and build on the successes and strengths 

of BCM and its partners. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because support of 

biomedical training, education, medical evaluation, human health risk assessment and 

countermeasures, and the cultivation of a growing and inclusive community of scientists, engineers 

and physicians who will strengthen the space health aspects of human commercial spaceflight 

going forward. 

  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 51 

U.S.C. 20102(c). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Should you require additional information, please contact my Chief of Staff, Scott Bell, by email 

at Scott.Bell@mail.house.gov or phone at 202-893-0438. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

      AL GREEN 

Member of Congress 

mailto:Scott.Bell@mail.house.gov

